April 26, 1938

Desar Bir, isiiiann

I am enclosing Bliss's/address, so that you
oan send the galley proofe to him if you think this
is worth the delay in poetage.

I sm glad you are publishing the paper, as
I think it is important that your readers should know
of the recent statietical work, largely oonneoted with
Bliss's name, which has added greatly To the precision
of the comparisons whioch are poseible.

Yours sincerely,

The Editor,
Quarterly Journal of Pharmaoy.

Addresat Dr C.I.Bliss,
413 Columbus Avenue, Bandusky, Ohlo, U.5.A



